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SUMMARY
Establishes statutory authority for Oregon Psychiatric Access Line program operated by Oregon
Health and Science University and financed by Legislative Assembly through appropriations.
Requires psychiatrists providing advice to primary care providers through access line to abide by
guidelines in Practitioner-Managed Prescription Drug Plan or recommended by Pharmacy and
Therapeutics Committee.

NOTICE OF NO OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT

http://www.oregonlegislature.gov/lc

